
Fire, Police, Service, Engineering, 

and Code Enforcement Council Committee 

July 5, 2016 

 

Attendees: Councilmembers McDaniel, Smiley-Robertson, and Ranz.  Fire Chief Hauck, Police 

Chief Korte, Service Director Bothe, Village Engineer Jeffers and Village Building 

Commissioner Mercer. Also attending Mayor Finan, Village Fiscal Officer Carracci, and Nick 

and Tyler from Lefke Tree Experts. 

 

Meeting called to order at 4:00 p.m. 

 

FIRE: New truck still on schedule for delivery in late November or early December this year. 

Received a rebate from the State of Ohio in the amount of $104 for Narcon. 

 

POLICE:  Promotional interviews to take place in September. 

 

SERVICE: Discussion on a possible Residential Dead Tree removal program. Suggested it 

would be a one year trial pilot program to gauge the effectiveness. Research will be done with 

surrounding communities and similar programs with a final draft to be proposed at August 

committee meeting. An ordinance would be needed to appropriate funds. Baxter Park parking lot 

will be re-lined with one way arrows and signs installed. Campus signs have been repainted. 

 

ENGINEERING: (Report attached) Curbs of the Glendale-Milford / Plainfield Rd. turn lane to 

be poured this week. TLC grading should be completed shortly. We have received a request for a 

120’ cell phone tower to be placed on the right of way of the Village property at the City of 

reading border. There will be an ordinance on the July Council agenda to appropriate money for 

IBI to continue with the design and engineering of the Thru the Valley project and Glendale-

Milford bridge. Design pictures will be added to the Village website. 

 

 

CODE ENFORCEMENT: Public hearings scheduled for August 2nd and August 16th at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

OTHER BUSINESS: Mayor Finan presented several new options for the Village logo.  

 

At 5:35 p.m. a motion to adjourn was made by Mrs. Smiley-Robertson and seconded by Mrs. 

McDaniels. 

 

                  

 

 

 


